
Dear PPSC: 
  
Today I received the Notice of a Proposed Change in the Comprehensive 
Plan Map which will change the designation for my property, 2601 NE 6th 
Place, from "High Density Multi-Dwelling" to "Multi-Dwelling 1,000". If I am 
understanding the implications of this change correctly, I am in favor of it. It 
appears to me that this modifies and protects our personal neighborhood, 
currently primarily single family residences and townhomes, from the potential 
for significantly higher level development. 
  
I believe that the Eliot Neighborhood may have had some input into this, and 
we do support their actions in that regard. 
  
Thank you, 
  
Anne S Wagner - for Anne S and John F Wagner 
2601 NE 6th Pl. 
Portland, OR  97212 
Aj_wagner@fastmail.us 


